
Yet another opportunity to get involved!!! Run for the Board or join a 
committee! 
Christmas Lake Village will be accepting nominations for the recent board 
vacancy until 4:30 PM November 10, 2016. Interested members can call Chris at 
544-2234 with questions or simply drop off short resume to the office.  
Selected appointee will have 2 1/2 years to serve on term. Candidates are 
encouraged to attend November's meeting and be prepared to give a quick brief  
on yourself and your motivation to run. 
 
Also, we will continue to accept names for the Advisory Committee until all 
subdivisions have appropriate representation. Advisory Committee members will 
be expected to attend monthly meetings and brief BOD on subdivision issues 
and work with Property Manager and Board Members resolving eyesore issues. 
Call Chris if you're interested or have questions @ 544-2234. 
Trick or Treat hours announced! 
 
Trick or Treat hours for Christmas Lake Village will be from 5 PM until 8 PM 
on October 31, 2016. Please remember to dress your children with reflective 
material and a flashlight to be seen by motorists. Motorists are reminded to 
be extra vigilant and lower speed while commuting through the Village on the 
31st while children are known to be out on the streets. If you plan to 
participate we ask that you have your porch light on, houses with porch 
lights off should not be included. 
 
 
** No more open guest list ! 
------------------------------------------------------------ 
 
This Friday will be the end of "open guest list" if you have or think you 
might have an open guest list please contact the office prior to close of 
business this Friday to update your permanent  guest list or simply email it 
to clvillage@psci.net. Starting Friday afternoon all open guest list will be 
closed out and members expecting a guest not on permanent guest list will 
need to call gate attendant at 544-9108 to announce guest or contractors. 
 
============================================================ 
Yard Debris Pick up 
If your limbs were placed out prior to October 10 they will be picked up. The 
chipper is scheduled to be out throughout the month of October. 
 


